WISCONSIN\ﬁV

Science Olympiad Parent/Guardian Letter

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

We are so excited your child has chosen Science Olympiad as one of his/her co-curricular experiences at
School. This club will provide an opportunity to explore their love of science while
building on teamwork skills. A contract has been developed in order to ensure a safe, productive, successful,
and enjoyable (middle/high) school co-curricular. This contract has been provided to your child.
Please review this contract with your child.

There are many regional and invitational tournaments throughout the year. Visit https://www.wisconsinso.org/
regionalinvitational-tournaments/ for dates and locations.

* Invitationals (optional)

 Regional at on

« State at on

We are looking for parent volunteers to help us out in a variety of ways, including:

 Coaching/mentoring for specific events (rules and coaching tips will be provided)

 Chaperoning at the invitational and regional competitions

 Chaperoning at the state competition (monitoring of the homeroom and walking students to/from events in
different buildings on campus)

If you are willing to help us out, please print your name and an e-mail address so we can reach you. If you do
not have e-mail access, please provide a phone number.

Parent/Guardian name(s):

Email:

Phone:

If you have additional questions, please feel free to contact us or write them below. Thank you!

Questions/Comments/Concerns:



https://www.wisconsinso.org/regionalinvitational-tournaments/

